
 

SSCP Face to Face Training 

Multi-Agency Anti-Discriminatory Practice & Identity 

Cultural Consciousness Work with Children & Families 

 
Learning from local and national reviews has highlighted that practitioners 

could do more to try to fully understand the impact of cultural identity on 

the daily lived experience of children.  The SSCP has recently published the 

Cultural Consciousness guidance and has also developed a 7MB to go 

alongside it. 

Target Audience:  Open to all agencies that work with Salford children, young 

people and families  

Aims and Objectives: 

1. To explore and challenge our perceptions and bias about people 

different to us  

2.  To consider how to work with protected groups in a culturally 

competent way  

3.  To look at individual people and think about their needs and how to 

speak to them and write about them.  

4. To consider what someone's identity is and what that means to them.  

5. To be more equipped to work in an anti-discriminatory way with 

children and families.  

 
Please note that places are not guaranteed this will depend on the number of 
applications receive and to ensure multi-agency representation. 
 

Date Time Closing date for applications  Application Form 

Thursday 21st 
March 2024 

9.30am – 
12.30pm 

21st February 2024 Application form 

Tuesday 18th June 
2024 

1pm – 4pm 20th May 2024 Application form 

Thursday 21st 
November 2024 

9.30am – 
12.30pm 

23rd October 2024 Application form 

https://safeguardingchildren.salford.gov.uk/media/1912/sscp-cultural-consciousness-guidance-july-2023.pdf
https://safeguardingchildren.salford.gov.uk/media/1uyhz0r2/7-mb-cultural-consciousness-final.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/4LkEYPtgf7
https://forms.office.com/e/EC2qPvqX0X
https://forms.office.com/e/bSWBMy1Xcy


Confirmation that a place has been allocated and details of the venue will be 
forwarded to the nominee following the closing date for applications. 
 
CHARGING POLICY 

Salford Safeguarding Children Partnership have reintroduced the non-

attendance charging policy.  Agencies will be charged if staff fail to attend if 

we are not informed of cancellation at least 10 working days before the 

session.  This includes participants who arrive late and are not admitted by the 

trainers as they have missed a section of the course or participants who on the 

day inform the trainers they need to leave early.  The charge will be £50.  

 


